I.ERE 'S SUMMTIT

WOODWORKERS GUILD

October Meeting

TRIE TO RB INDUSTRIES

Harrisonwvwille

Monday, October 26 /774 6:30 pm

Meet &t tTthe ohuarech e car pool EBo
Harrisonville.d

We expectht o arxrive at RBI at
about oz A B

Demonstrations (@ i eguipment and a
g =l o> B B o s 6 their plant.

Volume discount 7o I [Hn he available .



LEE'S SsSUMMIT

WOODWORKERS GUILD

November Meeting

TRIP TO FARRIS MACHINERY

Blue Springs
Monday , Novembe 1 30jﬁ2 6 30 pm

Meaet at the churach to acax pool t o
Blue Springs .

wWe expect to arrive at Farris
Machinexry about AL B © A
(320 North Eleventh )

Farris Machinery manufactures the
KITY brand of poweli tools .

Their product 1ine includes table

Saws , shapers , Jointers, PpPlanexr s,
and band saws .

NGO WOODWORKERS MEETING IN DECEMBER

Question??
Call Roy Hackemevyvelr 524—-9416



LR Y 85 ESTEIMM AL P

WOODWORKERS GUILD

Jdanuary Meeting

The next meeting of the Lee's Summit Woodworkers Guild will
be Monday, January 25, 1993 at 7:30 PM.

The meeting will be held at the Lee's Summit Christian Church
located at M-291 and Tutor Road.

Program:

George Sharrar will be our guest speaker. George is well know
for his remarkable turned bowls. He will share some of his
techniques as well as display the finished work.

We also plan to discuss membership dues (minimal) as well as
types of programs the members would like to have.

Please try to be there and let your wishes be known.

Question??
Call Roy Hackemeyer 524-9416



L.LEE'"S sSsuUuMMIT

WOODWORKERS GUII.D

February Meetiling

The next meeting of the Lee's Summit Woodworkers' Guild will
be Monday, February 22, 1993 at 7:00 pm.

NOTE: 7:00 pm is the new meeting time for cur guild.

The meeting will be held at the Lee's Summit Christian Church
located at M-291 and Tudor Road.

Program:
George Sharrar will again be our guest speaker. George's
topic this month will be pattern making.

Last Meeting:
We set a new record with 20 people in attendance.
The following were named to serve through 1993.
President - Roy Hackemeyer
Treasurer - John Wallace
Program Chairman - Earl Reed
It was decided to set our annual dues at $£10.00. The dues
represent the period from January through December 1993.

George Sharrar shared with us technigues he uses to produce
beautiful turnings. By displaying the segments and glued up
sections, it became much more clear how he achieves fine
designs such as petals.

Coming Events:
TREASURES IN WOOD, Crown Center Exhibition Hall, Level 1
March 13-28
10 am to 6 pm, Mon., Tues., Wed., & Sat.
10 am to 9 pm, Thursday and Friday
12 to 5 pm, Sunday
Admission 1s free - Parking will be validated
This is the annual show sponsored by the Kansas City
Woodworkers' Guild. Fine woodworking items made by the
members are displayed.

THE WOODWORKERS SHOW, American Royal facility, April 2-4

This is the show that had been held at the Merchandise Mart
in recent years.

Roy Hackemeyer 524-9416



